
Northeastern food pantry 

4832 N. Sherman St. Ext’d 
Mt. Wolf, PA  17647 

717-266-6785 

DECEMBER 2024 e-Newsletter 

Pantry Hours 
             Mondays:    6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

         Tuesdays:   9:30 to 11:30 a.m.         Wednesdays:  1:30 to 4:00 p.m. 

                    Thursdays:  6:30 to 8:30 p.m.         Fridays:  9:30 to 11:30 a.m. 

The Pantry Hours are based on volunteer availability.    Please call to make sure we are open.  

We always need volunteers.  Please consider volunteering at the Food Pantry.  Please contact 

Belle Craul at 717-870-4128 or belle18@verizon.net for more information. 

THE NORTHEASTERN FOOD PANTRY WILL BE CLOSED FROM MONDAY, 

DECEMBER 23, 2024 through FRIDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2024.  

We will re-open on Monday, December 30, 2024.  

***DONATION ITEMS NEEDED UPDATED*** 

The following items are needed:  Jello & Pudding (Reg and sugar free), Hamburger Helper, 

Ramen Noodles and Toilet Paper.   Items can be placed in the donation box located near the entrance 

of the Food Pantry behind Starview UCC.  Please call ahead if you want to drop off the items during Pantry 

Hours.  

***November 2024 food distribution statistics*** 

We were open 18 days in November.    We provided supplemental groceries and personal care items to 

301 people in 112 households.  We assisted 148 adults, 73 seniors and 80 youth.  New households were  

13; 11 youth, 24 adults, and 5 seniors.  Great Job, Volunteers!!!! 

***VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR GIANT FOOD PICK-UP*** 

Male volunteers (preferred due to weight of food items) needed to do food pick-up at Giant on  

FRIDAY mornings; every other month.  Call Sue Kennedy at 717-266-6785 if interested or 

need more information.  Leave a message; Sue will call back.   

***YORK COUNTY FOOD BANK*** 

The York County Food Bank is on pace to distribute 4 MILLION POUNDS OF FOOD IN 2024.  This will 

be 1 million pounds more than in 2023.  Please consider a financial contribution to the York County Food 

Bank so they can continue to help our neighbors and friends in York County.  

The Mission of NEFP 

The Mission of Northeastern Food Pantry is to provide supplemental groceries to those in need in York 

County.  This means the groceries we provide are to help supplement what our clients are able to purchase. 

 

Thank you for your generous support to NEFP in 2024. 
 

                  THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER 

mailto:belle18@verizon.net

